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Early Childhood Education
Please attach a copy of the vetting results for the TMC to the document.
· The survey that was sent to the field in May 2021 did not include any questions about the TMC.  It only asked for feedback on the 8 descriptors that are included in the TMC.
· The FDRG recommended a minor change to the TMC in fall 2020.  That change was simply to add an option for a college to include additional ECE courses to their degree if they have multiple courses that double-count.  Attached is a template showing that change, as well as emails requesting it.  No survey was sent to the field for feedback on the change.  
Provide a breakdown of the respondents to the survey: These results reflect the responses to the May 2021 survey on the 8 descriptors.
· # of CCC respondents:  54
· # of CSU respondents:  2
· # of UC respondents: 0
· Total responses:  56
Provide a written summary of the feedback from the survey to the question below: 
Were there any changes suggested to the List A of the TMC?
[bookmark: _Hlk82425433]The May 2021 survey did not include any questions about the TMC.
FDRG recommends: The FDRG is recommending a minor change to List A as shown in the attached document.  The FDRG believes this change is insignificant and will not impact any college’s current status.
Were there any changes suggested to the List B section of the TMC?
[bookmark: _Hlk82425441]N/A – the TMC does not have a List B
FDRG recommends: n/a
If appropriate, were there any changes suggested to the List C section of the TMC? 
N/A – the TMC does not have a List B
FDRG recommends: n/a
Please provide any general recommendations from the feedback received from the vetting. 
Over 60% of the respondants approved the proposed changes to the 8 descriptors. There was feedback on additional content to include and more accurate phrasing and up-to-date language.
The survey did not include any questions about the TMC. 
FDRG recommends: 
Provide a written summary of the FDRG’s recommendations and attach a copy of the revised TMC, including the date of completion of the review. 
The FDRG reviewed the feedback from the survey and incorporated the feedback as appropriate.  Revised descriptors have been forwarded to C-ID for publication. The FDRG is recommending the revised descriptors be adopted. The review was completed in August 2021.
The FDRG is recommending the minor change to the TMC.
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